
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
November 12, 2020 
 
Subject: Siena COVID update: 11.12.20 
 
 
Dear Siena families, 
 
As many of you likely know, the City of Racine Public Health Department has issued an order that will force all schools - 
public and private - to go virtual from November 27 through January 15. We are assembling our administrative planning team 
and will share our strategy for continued teaching and learning as quickly as possible. 
 
I am so proud of the work our teachers, administrators, staff, students, and families have done to keep our schools open and 
students learning synchronously, whether in-person or virtual. The lack of any in-school transmission COVID is a testament 
to this planning. Siena Catholic Schools of Racine remains committed to the education of all our students. 

  
  
Blessings in Christ, 
 

 


